
Lake Hiawatha Association 
 

2022 Annual Dues 

 

Dear Lake Resident: 

 

It's Spring Again!!!!! 

Hope this notice finds everyone well and looking forward to the nice weather and 

fun in the sun! As you know, annual dues go towards maintenance of the lake, 

beach and boat ramp. Additionally, 

required permitting, real estate taxes and other amenities such as portable 

restroom facilities are also paid for with dues revenue. The LHA association has 

always tried to keep dues at a comfortable level for all. 

Unfortunately, we are forced to increase dues this year due to increases in all 

of the maintenance services mentioned above. Additionally, we now need to 

maintain a fund for insurance and legal purposes in order to keep the Corporation 

in good standing. With all of that in mind, the Lake Hiawatha Association has 

raised annual dues to $100 to uphold the beauty of the Lake, where members can 

enjoy swimming, the beach area, catch-and-release fishing, boating, skating and 

kayaking. The new rate amounts to less than 28 cents per day towards preserving a 

wonderful natural resource that provides so much enjoyment to us all. Thank you 

for your continued support. 

 
Please fill out the form below and mail with your $100.00 dollar payment today!!! 

 

Name________________________________ Address________________________ 

 

Phone _________________________________ 

 

Email Address_________________________________________ (new?) ________ 

 

Amount Enclosed_________ Check #_______________________________ 

 

Do all your boats have blue and yellow LHA stickers?___ 

If not, how many do you need? _____ 

How many 2022 "year" stickers do you need? _____ 

 

Renewals: (if you already have an LHA boat sticker) will receive a 2022 tag for 

each boat. Please stick the tag to the upper right corner of your LHA boat 

sticker. LHA boat stickers should be affixed to the right bow of your boat. For 

kayaks, affix stickers to the top of the bow. 

 

Mail to: 

 Lake Hiawatha Association 337 Lakeshore Drive Bellingham, Ma 02019 

Or 

 

 Hand Deliver to: the mailbox labeled “LHA” at 51 Lakeshore Drive Bellingham Ma.  

  

Again, Thank you for your support! 

Let's keep Lake Hiawatha a treasured resource! 

 

The Lake Hiawatha Association is a non-profit, all volunteer organization. 

All members are welcome to attend meetings as announced. 


